
Bloom After School at John Glenn and Bloom After School at Minnie Cline

have applied for a Child Care License with the Missouri Department of

Health & Senior Services, Child Care Regulation but have not yet been

issued a License.  We anticipate this will be completed no later than the end

of September.

If you wish to cancel or delay your enrollment, please let us know.  If you

would like to proceed with enrollment as planned, please sign below to

indicate that you understand and accept the status of our facility.

By signing below, I understand and accept that Bloom Fine After School is

not yet licensed to provide child care services by the State of Missouri.

Parent or Guardian Name(s): _______________________________

Student(s) Name: _______________________________________

Date: ________________________________________________


